ran Chess Federation
To office@fide.com,  Me, M. J. Kambuzia and 2 More...
Jun 12


To: FIDE Arbiters Commission


Dear Sirs,

On behalf of Iran Chess Federation, I would like to recommend IA Hossein Gholi Saloor, who is one of the first International Arbiters of Asia in 1970s and has shown his excellent skills in many top level tournaments and championships, for FIDE Arbiter award 2014.

He is one of real lovers of chess who has dedicated his life to develop our game in Iran and even in his 80s he is still an active arbiter.

Sincerely yours

M. J. Kambouzia
FIDE Vice-President &
President, Iran chess federation

